
November 12th
, 2014 

RE: Reference Letter 

Dear Mark, 

/\IMI/\ 
INSPIRING LOYALTY 

On behalf of Aimia, we would like to thank you and your team at Marfoglia Construction 
Inc. for an outstanding job in our global headquarters relocation to Tour Aimia. 

As a knowledgeable builder and construction manager, you and your team were 
exceptional in ensuring the success of this project by working in synch with the designers, 
consultants and landlord. Your ability to handle timelines, quality requirements and cost 
challenges exceeded expectations. 

Marfoglia's leadership kept the team members focused and highly positive throughout the 
project. You demonstrated an ability to foresee and avoid problems, communicate 
effectively for high quality and on-time delivery. When issues arose, you invariably dealt 
with them effectively and professionally. This set the tone for the entire project. 

The custom millwork was exceptionally well produced and we look forward to working with 
you on future purchases for our boardroom and meeting room needs. 

Congratulations on a job well done! It was a pleasure working with you again and we 
would not hesitate to recommend, without reservation, the services of Marfoglia 
Construction. 

Yours truly, 

Paul Delisle 

DIRECTOR, PROJECT MANAGEMENT & INFRASTRUCTURE 

AIMIA 

cc: John Orlando 

Aimia 

Tour Aimia - 525, Viger Avenue West, Suite 1000, 
Montreal (Quebec}, Canada. H2Z 0B2 

www.aimia.com 


